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Town of Derry
“Derry, New Hampshire’s Place to Be”

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS

This Notice is sent to inform residents of Hampstead Road, East Derry Road and Adams Pond
Road that Penninchuck Water Inc. and the Town of Derry have agreed to cosponsor a water main
extension project from the East Derry Library to the intersection of Adams Pond Road and
Wright Road via Hampstead Road. The project is being administered by Pennichuck Water Inc.
but once complete, the water main shall be turned over to the Town of Derry and all service
connections shall be processed through the Town accordingly.

The work will be performed by R.H. White Construction Co., Inc.

Work shall begin September 5, 2010 and be substantially completed by November 15, 2010.
The typical work day shall be 7:00AM to 4:00PM Monday thru Friday.

The scope of the project is to install approximately 8,500 linear feet of new water main along the
streets as mentioned above. During a typical work day, East Derry Road/Hampstead Road and
Adams Pond Road shall be limited to one lane of traffic in the immediate area of the excavation
but the road shall be open on both lanes each night and on weekends. While work is in progress,
access to individual driveways may be limited due to the location of excavation but any
interrupted access shall be restored again at the end of the work day.

If you have any questions or concerns during the project, please contact Clint Havens or Mark
L’Heureux at 432-6144.

Thank you for your cooperation.

cc: Mike Fowler, P.E., Director
Tom Carrier, Dep. Director
Mark L’Heureux, Eng. Coord.
Alan Cote, Supt of Operations
Derry Police Department
Derry Fire Department
First Student
File
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